
COVID-19 and Fire Engine visits 

From Feb 14 2021 

Hello every one, Kevin here… 

Currently Children are back in class and can use playgrounds without 
restrictions. Gatherings are permitted at homes and are no longer limited to 
20. Wearing masks is also no longer required. However, an event or party 
host should keep a list of guests attending and keep it for at least 28 days. 

The Fire Engine will be cleaned before each event, and I have arranged a QR 
Code for SafeWA tracking purposes (for adult Passengers). 

Please let me know if you have any specific questions.  

Fire Engine Fun Ph 0413569698 

Below is an excerpt from the WA Gov website: 

https://www.wa.gov.au/government/announcements/return-pre-lockdown-
life-1201am-sunday-14-february 

Masks will no longer be required to be worn either inside or outside, there will be no 
travel restrictions in WA, except for remote Aboriginal communities and mandatory 
contact registration will continue, as was planned prior to the lockdown.
Western Australians should continue to practise physical distancing where possible, 
maintain good personal hygiene at all times and get tested when unwell.
It is vital that all Western Australians ensure they are registering their contact 
details, at businesses and venues where contact registers are mandatory, to assist 
contact tracing if it is required.
As was the case before the lockdown, public or private events involving more than 
500 patrons that require local government authority approval will need an approved 
COVID Event Plan as part of that process.


